
COLGATE  
PRIMARY SCHOOL

Working together to be our best

IS YOUR CHILD STARTING SCHOOL 
IN SEPTEMBER 2020?

Please come and visit us at Colgate Primary School  
on one of our four open afternoons. 

We are a welcoming school who has children’s well being at the heart 
of all we do. We believe that happy, settled children can learn to the 

best of their ability so this is our goal.

We regularly take children who are out of catchment so if you’re 
interested in applying for a place, please come and visit.

OUR OPEN AFTERNOONS ARE ON
18th October 1.30 to 3pm  • 14th November 1.30 to 3pm

21st November 5.30 to 7pm • 2nd December 1.30 to 3pm
If you’d like to attend or are unable to make either of these  
dates then please call Mrs Oakes in our office to arrange a  

time to suit you, our number is

01293 851254
Please take a look at our website for a wider picture of what we offer.

www.colgate.eschools.co.uk

In July this year, 78% of our Year 6 children achieved the expected standard in 
Reading, Writing and Maths. 

This is 13% higher than the national average.
•••••• 

89% of our children achieved expected standard in writing. 
This is 10% higher than the national average.

 ••••••
83% of our children achieved expected standard in maths. 

This is 4% higher than the national average.
 ••••••

78% of our children achieved expected standard in reading. 
This is 5% higher than the national average.

 ••••••
Our children made better than average progress in  
Reading, Writing and Maths from Year 2 to Year 6.

EXCELLENT RESULTS...


